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155 Briardale Road
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L18 5EJ

Our Ref: Lymm (NECO0035) Kinlan
02" December 2016

To Whom it May Concern

Re: Kinlan Brickwork

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of ISG to express our appreciation to Kinlan Brickwork Specialist for
their accomplishment associated with the completion of the complex brickwork package on our Lymm Fire Station
& Training Centre project.

Kinlan have been an invaluable and committed supply chain partner to us through their flexible, responsive and
open approach. Their ‘can do, will do’ manner has been exemplary throughout the project and we have found that
the service they provided was excellent in terms of their thought for detail (in what is an extremely complex
project), health & safety performance, coordination and communication. The brickwork package of works was
completed on time and within budget.

In addition, having a committed single point of contact was highly beneficial to the success of the project and |
would like to thank Mr Jason Jeffries and his team for their consistent professional contributions in ensuring that
every item was addressed throughout the construction phase.

Overall, we have been most impressed with the quality that Kinlan have brought to the project both in terms of
communication, performance on site and the excellent quality of works.

We would be pleased to recommend Kinlan to other prospective clients and we would welcome the opportunity to
work with them again in the future.

Yours faithfully
ISG CONSTRUCTION
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Steve Lowton
Project Manager
ISG Construction Ltd



